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Dear Lawmakers, 

 

Thank you for your work to improve transportation options. I appreciate the work 

you've done to date, but I am writing to implore you to amend the bill and add funds 

to include off street trails via the Oregon Community Paths program.  Trails are 

important transportation options for people from all walks of life. More than 80% of 

Oregonians use paths. They are great ways to keep people active and healthy while 

getting to important community destinations. Trails serve local communities, but can 

also be tourist draws that bolster other community efforts.  

 

Sincerely, 

Bruce Barbarasch 

Portland, OR 97214 


